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November 13, 2014

Delivered by RESS, Email and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2701, Box 2319
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2014-0099
North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd. (NBHDL)
2015 Rebasing Application

As counsel on behalf of NBHDL in respect of the above noted matter, I am writing further to
NBHDL’s letter filed August 26, 2014 to inform the Board that despite the best efforts of
NBHDL due to unforeseen circumstances it is possible that NBHDL may not be in a position to
file a complete cost of service rate application by November 28, 2014 as originally intended, but
that NBHDL will continue to use its best efforts to file as soon as possible thereafter.

Yours very truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

Per:

Original signed by John A.D. Vellone

John A.D. Vellone

cc: Cindy Tennant, NBHDL
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